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Appeal of Brad Oldre to a Fire Inspection Correction Notice at 1795 REANEY AVENUE.

The house is near a century old.  The windows in the upstairs bedrooms are fairly large as is, just not per
current code.  The expense of replacing the windows would be substantially prohibitive so I am seeking a
variance.  When we purchased the home, the windows were already in place, and most people would be able
to escape through the windows in the event of an emergency.

October 13, 2010
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